
From:  Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  10/05/2018 04:18:24 PM

To:  Eddie Guerrero <eddie.guerrero@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Center Meeting
 

Eddie –
Thanks for sending out the invite.  Much appreciated.  Have a great weekend!
‐ Tom
 
 
From: Eddie Guerrero <eddie.guerrero@lacity.org> 
Sent: Friday, October 5, 2018 10:11 AM
To: Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>
Cc: Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>; Edgar Khalatian (ekhalatian@mayerbrown.com) <ekhalatian@mayerbrown.com>;
Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Meeting
 
Yes, that day/time works for us.
 
I will send out an invite.
 
On Fri, Oct 5, 2018 at 9:42 AM, Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com> wrote:

Wes and Eddie,
 
Heather is currently on vacation.  DCP staff has informed me that 10AM on 10/16 is the time that works for Heather. 
Can you confirm if that time will work for you and we can finalize the meeting time.  Thanks. 
 
Regards,
Miguel
 
Miguel Núñez, AICP
Senior Associate

Los Angeles
600 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1050
Los Angeles, CA 90017
﴾213﴿ 261‐3050
 
From: Tom Gaul 
Sent: Friday, October 5, 2018 7:55 AM
To: Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>; Eddie Guerrero (eddie.guerrero@lacity.org) <eddie.guerrero@lacity.org>;
Heather Bleemers (Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org) <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org>
Cc: Edgar Khalatian (ekhalatian@mayerbrown.com) <ekhalatian@mayerbrown.com>; Miguel Nunez
<M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>
Subject: Hollywood Center Meeting
 
Wes, Eddie & Heather –
 
We would like to arrange a meeting to discuss the traffic study for the Hollywood Center project.  Would you be available
one of these times:

10/16 – Before 1:30 PM
10/17 – Between 10 AM and 3:30 PM

 
Thanks!
 
‐ Tom
 
Thomas Gaul, Principal
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‐‐

Eddie Guerrero

Senior Transportation Engineer
Metro Development Review

Los Angeles Department of Transportation 
100 South Main Street, 9th Floor
Los Angeles, California 90012

213.972.8476 

 
 

  ****************Confidentiality Notice********************
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